
 

Volume 2 Issue 7 

“Seasons greetings to all residents from all the Executive Committee” 
 
Geoff Yates, Chairman, Executive Committee 
 

We are working to inspect all gutters within the complex and to clean those that need 
it. This process will take some time to be completed and we thank you for your 
patience.  
 
We are also experiencing some delays with fixing leaks and once again we thank you 
for your patience if you are one of the residents still waiting for repairs to be 
completed. 
 
The Executive Committee has approached a painting firm with the aim of holding 
detailed discussions on the painting project. We will keep you fully informed of any 
developments. 

Christmas is a time of the year when we focus on our children. This might 
be a timely occasion to remind all residents of the need to drive carefully 
within the complex as at this time of the year we have more youngsters 
than usual staying with us. Keep to the speed limit and exercise caution 
at all times please. 
 
We also ask that everyone using the pool closely supervise  young 
children in their care. Please avoid taking glass into the pool area. 
 

READ THE COMPLETE 
NEWSLETTER ON THE WEBSITE 
 
 
The full Newsletter can be viewed on the Brunswick 
Website at – 
https://sites.google.com/a/brunswickterrigal
.com/the-brunswick/home 
 

https://sites.google.com/a/brunswickterrigal.com/the-brunswick/home
https://sites.google.com/a/brunswickterrigal.com/the-brunswick/home


 

Gardener 
 
Our Gardener Brett is a very busy man. He operates to a tight schedule and has a 
fixed program of work. If you have any special requests regarding the gardens and 
grounds please bring them to the attention of the Executive Committee rather than 
discussing then with Brett yourself. You will appreciate that with a community of 
our size that if every resident were to discuss gardens and grounds issues with 
Brett he could end up being very confused and distracted from his proper duties. 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Elite 
 
Elite send their Christmas Greetings and apologise to any residents who have been 
experiencing communication problems recently. Following a power outage Elite 
has had problems with email, phone and fax. This should be a temporary problem 
only and rectified in the very near future. 
 
Christmas Gathering 
 
All residents are invited to a gathering at the ‘village green’ (adjacent to the gates) 
in Stage One on December 19th at 5.00. Please bring your own everything (nibbles, 
drinks, chairs, Christmas spirit). 
 
Executive Committee Minutes 
 
The Minutes of the meeting held on December 8th have been published. The next 
meeting will be held on Tuesday 2nd February. 


